
 

 
12 March 2019 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for 
information on parking tickets 
 
I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 15 February 2019 requesting information on 
parking tickets. 
 
In answer to your questions raised. 
 
1) In 2018 there were 1045 infringements issued for parking on a footpath. 

 
2) In 2018 91 infringements were issued by the Officer that issued your tickets. 

 
3) There are currently 10 Parking Officers and 1 Parking Officer Special Duties. 

 
4) Written cautions across all offences during 2018 totalled 165.  As these were cautions only, 

we cannot quantify the number of cautions for parking on a footpath only.  We do not hold 
information on the number of verbal or friendly warnings. A copy of the friendly warning 
pamphlet is attached which is left on the offending vehicle.   
 

5) The Officers have no set quotas. 
 
I hope this is of assistance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 






